
CITY OF VAUGHAN  
EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 20, 2021 

 
Item 8, Report No. 17, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was 
adopted, as amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on April 20, 2021, as 
follows, and the recommendation made public: 
 
By approving the following confidential recommendation of the Council (Closed 
Session) meeting of April 20, 2021, made public upon adoption: 
 
1) That the Effective Governance and Oversight Task Force be requested to 

review the recruitment process for the City Manager and Deputy City 
Managers and report back their findings to a future Committee of the Whole 
meeting in an interim report; 

 
2) The recruitment for the position of the Deputy City Manager Community 

Services be held until further notice; and 
 
3) That these recommendations be made public upon ratification by Council. 
 
 

8. UPDATE ON SENIOR STAFF RECRUITMENT 

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommendation was 
dealt with and adopted in part without amendment at the Special 
Council Meeting of April 13, 2021, under Minute No. 36. 

  


